
  

 

CORRIGENDUM FOR FACE-TO-FACE INTERVIEW FOR DEPLOYMENT OF STEM 
TEACHERS TO BHUTAN 

Date: 10th June 2024 

This is to inform all concerned applicants about a change in the interview process for 
the Bhutan STEM Teacher Recruitment Project.  

Previously, as advertised, the interview was to be conducted in two rounds: an initial 
online interview followed by a face-to-face interview. However, due to the lower-than-
anticipated number of eligible candidates, we will now conduct only one round of 
interviews, which will be face-to-face.  

The details of the face-to-face interview will be shared over email to the eligible 
shortlisted candidates.  

We believe this streamlined approach will be more eKicient and eKective in selecting 
the best candidates for the project. The face-to-face interview will also provide the 
candidates a better opportunity to present their skills to the interview committee. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Should you have any questions or 
require further information, please contact our helpdesk at 
helpsecondment@edcil.co.in.  

Project Manager 
(Bhutan Secondment Team) 

EdCIL (India) Limited 
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